
Dear Editors, 

I am a faculty member and medical physicist in the Department of Radiation Oncology at the University 

of Toronto in Canada since 2006. I worked in the University of Cambridge in the UK before going to 

Canada, and had 126 publications in scientific peer-reviewed international journals, 147 presentations in 

international medical physics meetings and 5 book chapters written in English. Therefore, I am fluent in 

writing and speaking English. 

Yours sincerely, 

James Chow 

 

 


